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Thank You for Praying 

Seeking prayer for healing and comfort: 
* Fred Glucker, recovering at home from a broken collar bone, and Hilda who is 
 already suffering from  health issues. 
* Betty Anderson, recovering at home after hip surgery.  
* Juergen Harder’s father, Helmut recovering after hip surgery  
* Lois Clattenburg’s daughter, recovering from a fall.   
* Otto Roman will be requiring atrial fibrillation treatment following the lock
 down.  Please remember this dear couple in your prayers. 
* Those in our congregation suffering from ongoing pain: 
  Emilia Pirc, Sue Furness, Ron and Lois Clattenburg, Jaqi Shennan,                   
  Rosalie Pankoff, Eleanor Leigh, Bev Williams.   
* The Luchkanyns ask for continued prayer for their friend, Quin McColgan, 
 suffering from cancer.  His tumour has grown and doctors are considering 
 changing his treatment.  

“With all prayer and petition pray at all times in the Spirit, and with this in 
view, be on the alert with all perseverance and petition for all the saints” 
        Ephesians 6 : 18 

Praise the Lord . . . who satisfies your desires with good things. 

 Thrown into a project with his colleague Tim, Alvin faced a major challenge: he 
and Tim had very different ideas of how to go about it. While they respected each  
other’s opinions, their approaches were so different that conflict seemed imminent.  
 Before conflict broke out, however, the two men agreed to discuss their  
differences with their boss, who put them on separate teams. It turned out to be a wise 
move. That day, Alvin learned this lesson: Being united doesn’t always mean doing 
things together.  
 
 Abraham must have realized this truth when he suggested that he and Lot go 
their separate ways in Bethel (Genesis 13:5–9). Seeing that there wasn’t enough space 
for both their flocks, Abraham wisely suggested parting company. But first, he stressed 
that they were “close relatives” (v. 8), reminding Lot of their relationship.  
 Then, with the greatest humility, he let his nephew have the first choice (v. 9) 
even though he, Abraham, was the senior man. It was, as one pastor described it, a 
“harmonious separation.”  
 
 Being made uniquely by God, we may find that we sometimes work better  
separately to achieve the same goal. There’s a unity in diversity. May we never forget, 
however, that we’re still brothers and sisters in the family of God.  
 We may do things differently, but we remain united in purpose. 

by Leslie Koh 
       Our Daily Bread, July 12, 2020 



“As He says also in Hosea: 
“I will call them My people, who were not My people, 

And her beloved, who was not beloved.” 
“And it shall come to pass in the place where it was said to them, 

‘You are not My people,’ 
There they shall be called sons of the living God.”” 

Romans 9 : 25-26 

Order of Service 
Video of our service will be available on our 

website Sunday afternoon.  
 
 
 
 
 

Instrumental Prelude 
 

Welcome & Key Verse — Pastor Bobby 
 

The Lord’s Prayer — Pastor Bobby 
 

Kids’ Feature — Angela Kersten 
 

Special Music — Tim Srigley 
 

Scripture Reading—Pastor Bobby 
Acts 10 : 24-44 

 

Message - Pastor Bobby 
“An Old Reality Realized” 

 

Video Presentation — “Brother” 
 

Benediction 
Pastor Bobby 

 

Instrumental Postlude 
(Folks are requested to leave via side exits at the back of the sanctuary  fol-

lowing the service, not the main center doors.  Please maintain  
social distancing and limit socializing to outside the building at this time. 

We will have a ‘retiral offering’ at the exits, following the service, 
as people leave the sanctuary. 

Today at Glenridge Bible Church 

THIS WEEK AT G.B.C 

Today  10:00am Worship Service with Pastor Bobby 
           

Wednesday   7:00pm Prayer Meeting (upstairs) 
 

Next Week 
Sunday  10:00am  Worship Service with Pastor Bobby 

 Giving… 
“Upon the first day of the week, let everyone of you lay by him in  

store as God hath prospered him”   I Corinthians 16:2 
                                                        

Fundraising — July 5, 2020 ………...…………………………………………..$ 50.00 
General Offerings—July 5, 2020……………………………………………….$ 10,631.58 
Weekly General Offerings required to meet 2020 Budget:           $  6,821.27 
 
2020 YTD General Offerings Budget: $ 184,188.22  
2020 YTD General Offerings Donations:    $ 162,184.26 
                                                                     
 

If you are at home and wondering how to give your tithes and offerings: 
1) You can donate online through our website at 

www.GlenridgeBibleChurch.org and click on the ‘Give’ tab at the 
top of the page.  (You can use MasterCard or Visa) 

2) You can drop your envelope in the mail slot at the front of the 
church (to the left of the main front doors) 

3) You can mail your cheque in 
4) Contact the office and we’ll arrange for someone to pick it up 

 
Also, anyone who would like to have numbered offering envelopes, or a 

mailbox here at the church, please contact the office at: 
 905.937.1326   or   GlenridgeBC@gmail.com 

 
 

As we’ve reached the half-way mark in 2020, if you would like an  
up-to-date interim statement of your giving, please contact the  

office and Carol-Dean will have a statement drafted for you. 

Heartfelt thanks from Betty and Kim Anderson for all the  
wonderful calls, letters, and food after Betty’s fall  

and hip surgery. They were all such a blessing! 


